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No Weekend Trolley Service on C Street  March - April 2015
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Trolley service will be suspended between America Plaza Station and City College Station for four 
weekends in March and April. Trolley operations will be impacted from the start of service on Saturday 
through end of service on Sunday each weekend. This service suspension will be in place to accommodate 
various construction activities along the C Street corridor. 

El acceso a materiales traducidos y a traductores está disponible de forma gratuita. Por favor póngase en contacto con 
Paula Zamudio en paula.zamudio@sandag.org o en el 619-595-5610 (TTY (619) 699-1904) para asistencia. El personal 
de SANDAG hará todo esfuerzo para hacer arreglos para ayuda de idioma lo más pronto posible.

The Trolley Renewal Project

Saturday, March 28, through Sunday, March 29, and Saturday, April 4, through Sunday, April 5 
- Work will be ongoing for the new San Diego Central Courthouse project. 
- No auto traffic impacts are expected. 
- Due to additional construction projects in the area, Kettner Boulevard will be closed on March 28 and 29.

■

Friday, April 10, through Monday, April 13
- The Third Avenue & C Street intersection will be closed from 9 p.m. on Friday, April 10, through 5 a.m. on  
   Monday, April 13 for Trolley Renewal construction work.  
- To bypass the closed intersection at Third Avenue & C Street, use Fourth Avenue if traveling southbound, or
   First Avenue if traveling northbound.

■

Nighttime Noise Alert: The Trolley Renewal construction work will involve the use of heavy equipment 
that will generate intermittent noise and traffic impacts. Crews will minimize impacts as much as possible.

Local businesses and pedestrian walkways near the crossings will remain accessible. The schedule may change with very little 
notice. We appreciate your patience as we work to improve the Trolley system. 

The Trolley Renewal Project is a joint project of the San Diego Association of Governments (SANDAG) and the San Diego Metropolitan Transit System (MTS). Once 
complete, new low-floor Trolleys will operate throughout the system. All stations will be equipped with next-arrival signs, new shelters, and seating. The end 
result will be easier access, quicker trips, a more comfortable ride, and an enhanced transit experience. This work is part of a $660 million project to renew the 
entire MTS Trolley network. Funding for the project was provided by TransNet, the regional half-cent sales tax for transportation administered by SANDAG; 
California Proposition 1A and 1B; and the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009.

Friday, April 17, through Monday, April 20
- The Fourth Avenue & C Street intersection will be closed from 9 p.m. on Friday, April 17, through 5 a.m.   
   on Monday, April 20, for Trolley Renewal construction work. 
- To bypass the closed intersection at Fourth Avenue & C Street, use Third Avenue. To access businesses  
   on the east side of Fourth Avenue and south of C Street, use the temporary two-way street between 
   C Street and Broadway.

■

Riders: see map on reverse for bus bridging and alternate travel information during the temporary Trolley service 
closure.

Night/Weekend Construction Work During April 




